Leigh on Mendip First School Open Afternoon



Tuesday 18th November 1.30 - 3pm

The staff, governors and children would like to invite you to their Open Afternoon.

It will be an opportunity for parents seeking Reception places for their child in September 2015 (or beyond), or parents moving to the area and looking at places for older children, to come and see the school in action.

We are a welcoming and friendly school, well supported by our local community, with an excellent reputation. Staff and governors believe, passionately, in the importance of giving each child a first-rate quality of teaching, learning and nurture, and a rich and enjoyable experience which prepares them for the future.

If you would like to come and see us on 18th November, or would like to arrange a visit at another time, please phone the school office. We look forward to meeting you and showing you around.

Leigh on Mendip First School, Leigh on Mendip, Somerset BA3 5QQ. Tel: (01373) 812592 e.mail: office@leigh-on-mendipfirst.somerset.sch.uk web site: http://www.leighonmendipschool.info